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Date:      Sunday Aug 21, 2022 

 

Subject:   Public Works’ Status Report 

 

RE:    July 2022 – Monthly Status Report 

 

Public Works Related  

 Recycle Bins distributed to Spring Branch Dr and lower 725 to bridge at John 

Rogers BLVD. Welcome packets and recycle bins distributed to Valley Ln. 

 PWC provided Mutual Aid to Berwyn Heights after a disastrous weather event 

touched down in their city. 

 PWD provided traffic control assistance for an accident at MD RT 202 at 725. 

 PWD assisted with set-up/ breakdown and attended the Town’s Business Mixer 

event. 

 PWD reached out to roadway engineering firm Mead and Hunt to ensure receipt 

of contract. At The time it was being reviewed internally. Now their edits are with 

the Town Attorney. 

Maintenance and Beautification 

 Truck 364 received inspection and permanent tags. 

 Trucks 215 and 216 went down with issues that were quickly rectified. 

 SR-0464622 put in to MDOT for brush clearing around Town. 

 PWD received quotes for a window replacement. 

 PWC replaced zero turn mower deck and pump belts in house. 

 Cummins Power completed 2hr load test on TH generator. 

Street and Sidewalk  

 Foreman Sheckels worked with CC Officer Stewart to fix downed meters along 

Main St and Gov Oden Bowie Dr. 

 Traffic signal on Main St at Water St. corrected by MDOT. 

 PWD reported crosswalk in need of re-striping to MDOT (SR-0464621). 

 Herbicide treatments along Main, Water, and Church Streets completed. 

 Forwarded tree onto power line on Service Ln service request to Pepco.   

Refuse Accumulations 

 Tip Fee Increase for construction debris, concrete, stumps, and brush at Ritchie 

Land Reclamation begun on July 18, 2022. 

 Bulk day accumulations for solid wastes (Landfill) are 2.58 tons. Bulk day 

accumulations for yard waste collections are 12.41 tons. We had no dump body rentals 

for the month. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Darnell F. Bond III 

Public Works Director 

http://www.uppermarlboromd.gov/

